
May 6, 2021 

 
Hello Orchard Families,  

 

Thank you for all your support this week with thanking teachers for all that they 
do! We are lucky to have great teachers at Orchard!  
  
There is a change in our schedule, and we will be holding our lockdown with 
cover on May 17. If you want to know more about the drill, please click 
here https://tinyurl.com/4eayb7kk 
  
I know I’m always learning about new apps when I talk with students. One that I 
recently learned about is called Discord. Click the following link to learn 
more: https://tinyurl.com/cb8mccb3 
  
The last day of school is on June 3, which is a distance learning day. Teachers 
will be sending homework that will be a great practice from the year or 
prepare them for the following year. If your child is learning from home, we will 
be collecting Chromebooks June 1-3.  
  
Important Dates:  
 
May 17 – lockdown with cover drill 
 
May 17-21 – Kindergarten Testing – No school for Kindergarten students 
 
May 31- Memorial Day – No School for all students! 
 
June 2 – Last Day of school for Kindergarten students 
 
June 3 – Distance learning and last day for all students in grades 1-6. 
 
  
Thank you for all that you do and for sending your student(s) to Orchard 
Elementary! 
 

Ms. Holt – Principal Orchard Elementary 
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